
 
 
 
With the launch of our new, improved website, we would like to be able to 
post more pictures and accomplishments of our students for the 2014-15 
dance/gymnastics season.  To do so, we would like you to fill out this form 
and return it to the office as soon as possible.   
 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give my permission to Kathi’s Dance & Gym Center to publish the 
following information about my child on the website and in publications 
(newsletters, etc.): 
 
 
 
____  Name and pictures on website and in publications 
 
____  Name only on website  
 
____  Pictures only on website  
 
____  Name only in publications 
 
____  Pictures only in publications 
 
____  No names or pictures on website  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:  ____________________________________ 
 
Date:  ______________________________________________________ 


